
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

ATTENTION PARENTS:  
 
If your child is being dismissed before the scheduled dismissal time because of an 
appointment, please send them to school with a note in the morning.  
 
Please have your child deliver the note to the appropriate House Office Secretary. For 
Grades 7-9, see Mrs. Hetzer in the fourth floor office; for Grades 10-12, see Ms. Rodriguez 
in the third floor office.  
 
This will prevent unnecessary disruptions to the classrooms throughout the day. Your 
child will be able to leave at the appointed time without disturbing the other students and 
the learning process.   Thank you.  
 
We are School of the Arts!  
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